
From: Derald Lahti
To: Wr401program
Subject: Klamath dam removal
Date: Monday, February 4, 2019 4:49:59 PM

Hello,

Please proceed with the obvious best solution and remove the four lowest dams on The Klamath River. This will be
good for the local and indigenous people, the environment and the economic health of the entire area. Thanks for
doing the right thing. Respectfully, Derald
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